
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Dance of the Conquest of Guatemala 

In Four K’iche’ Municipios 

 

 

 

Marvin Cohodas, professor emeritus, University of British Columbia  

 

 

 

© Marvin Cohodas 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Dedication 

 

To the Cojtí family,  

particularly Don Demetrio, Doña Clara and Avex. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 

 

This work is available for free download. I choose not to publish it because then it would bring income 
to the publishing house and not the participants in the Conquest Dance who most deserve it. Also, 
though I have invested nearly $50,000 of my own salary in this project, I ask for no monetary 
compensation, as this too would be injurious to participants.  

 

Except where otherwise noted, all photographs are by the author and included with written permission 
from the dance team autores.   
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Domingo Gutiérrez did not sponsor a team, so I spent time briefly with Domingo Castro’s team, which 
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